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   THE INDIAN COMMUNITY SCHOOL KUWAIT, AMMAN 








                                                    Stud / Cir / 2019-20/ 061
Dear Parent,
Please be informed that the Parent Teacher Meeting has been scheduled for Thursday, 16th January 2020 from 05.00 p.m. to 08.00 p.m.  Parents accompanied by the students can meet the teachers to discuss the academic performance and any other issues related to their wards.  It is compulsory for the students to be in full school uniform.   

The Fee counter will be open during the Parent Teacher Meeting.  The fee due of your ward may please be cleared, if any.    
Thanking you,
Rajesh Nair. C 

Principal
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